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To whom it concerns: 

 

Newlook Contracting was the low bidder for the Sanford Middle School project, including 
building demolition, earthwork, and utilities.  The building demo included removing 3 older 
portions of an existing very outdated building, all constructed at different periods of time.  The 
work started when school was still in session, and required close attention to the delicate 
building separations and removal.   

 

NewLook’s operators were conscientious, careful, and very safety conscience.  Wyatt was very 
familiar with the means and methods of how to remove the 3 story building, without disrupting 
the faculty and students.  His projection of time required for building demolition was spot on.   

 

Newlook has an excellent safety program and adhered to Westin’s safety policy.  The operators 
were kind, courteous, cooperative and very helpful in reviewing the plans and details with our 
superintendent.   

 

I appreciated the forward thinking of Newlook on the Sanford project and would recommend 
them, especially for complex, intricate, and delicate projects.   

 
Regards, 
Westin Construction Company 
 

 
 
Stanley R. Thom 
Sr. Project Manager 


